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Board Corner 
Dear Faculty Club Members,

This is the last newsletter for this academic year. 
I’m really looking forward to warm summer 
weather at the beach with my family. Here’s 
hoping you have some fun activities planned too!

On April 19th, the Club hosted an awesome 
Williams Chamber Ensembles Concert. The 
audience enjoyed the beautiful pieces as well 
as the opportunity to engage with the students 
after their performance. A sincere thank you 
to this very talented group of students! We look 
forward to future events with them and other 
groups on campus. Stay tuned!

We hope to score a “hole in one” at the Faculty 
Club Chip & Sip Golf Nights, three Mondays in 
May at Waubeeka Golf Links. We look “Fore”-
ward to seeing you there!

The last Friendly Friday of the year will be May 
12th from 4:30-6:30 pm. This event is also our 
annual meeting when we report the events of the 
past year, our fiscal fitness, and vote for officers.

When you get a chance, come look at board 
member Jack Leavey’s painting  in the Faculty 
House living room. It really looks like it belongs 
there! Mark your calendars for Jack’s June 19th 
talk about the painting. It promises to be a 
special event by this very special artist.

You will hear from us again in August about 
programming planned for the fall. Wishing you a 
happy and healthy summer!

Alison

Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu

MAY 2023

Faculty Club “Chip & Sip” 
at Waubeeka

Join us for fun, casual evenings at Waubeeka 
Golf Links, three Mondays in May at 5:30pm.

Even if you’ve never played, come gather 
with friends for an hour of hands-on tips, 
tricks, and fundamentals with Golf Pro Erik 
Tiele, then back to the Tavern for a beverage.

No clubs? No problem! Equipment will be 
provided. Just wear comfortable clothing and 
sneakers or golf shoes.

Come to any one evening or all three!

• Monday, May 8th: Putting & Chipping
• Monday, May 15th: Irons

• Monday, May 22nd: Woods & Drivers

Waubeeka Golf Links
137 New Ashford Road

Williamstown, MA

$20 per person/per evening,  
payable at the Pro Shop  
upon arrival.

RSVP using this link or at  
faculty-club.williams.edu/events/

mailto:aogrady%40willliams.edu?subject=
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfemSOXHQ2MyBtllj5SFZx_iYw67wcznX3bfSn-8GgdmzitkA/viewform


Mondays Wednesdays Thursdays

05/01:  Fried Chicken w/ 
Mac & Cheese

05/03:  Mustard Crumb 
Chicken

05/04:  Caesar Salad Bar w/ 
Shrimp & Grilled Chicken

05/08:  Fish & Chips 05/10:  Pepper Steak w/ 
Jasmine Rice

05/11:  Adobo Chicken w/ 
Spinach Garlic Orzo

05/15:  Chinese BBQ Pork 
Loin w/ Sesame Noodles

05/17:  Chicken & Veggie 
Enchiladas w/ Fiesta Rice

05/18:  Backyard BBQ 
(Cookout)

May 2023
Lunch Buffet Menu

Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays — $11.00 
for members and $13.00 for non-members for the 2022-2023 academic year.

May Friendly Friday  
& Faculty Club Annual Meeting
Friday, May 12th, 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm

	● Herbed Goat Cheese Stuffed Mushrooms
	● Chicken Skewers with Apricot-Dijon dip
	● Cucumber rounds with crab salad
	● Fried Panko and Boursin Olives
	● Warm Artichoke served in a bread bowl
	● Mini Lemon-blueberry scones

Faculty Club Mystery Book Club

WHEN:  Friday, May 26th, 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm

WHERE:  Milne Public Library 

WHAT: Rhys Bowen’s “Hush Now, Don’t 
You Cry.” A Molly Murphy Mystery.  A 
Honeymoon in Newport, R.I., a body found 
at the base of a cliff, and Tammany Hall keep 
Molly sleuthing.

Questions? Call Jean Vankin at 458-5606 or 
email jvankin@williams.edu.

Great News! The Faculty House Lunch Buffet will return to a Monday through Friday schedule 
in September! Due to increased food costs, the new price will be $13.00 for members and $15.00 
for non-members for the 2023-2024 academic year. 

PLEASE NOTE!
Beginning in September, retired  
College employees will receive the  
Faculty Club newsletter via the College’s 
RETIREES and EMERITUS email distribution lists.

Community and Alumni Faculty Club members 
may still choose to receive a printed version of 
the newsletter via US Mail. Thank you!

Artist’s Talk with Jack Leavey
Monday, June 19th, 4:30 pm

Faculty Club Board Member and local artist Jack 

Leavey ( johnleavey.com) will give a talk about his 

painting currently on display in the Faculty House 

living room. As a member of the United Scenic 

Artists of America, Jack painted scenery for The 

Metropolitan Opera (NYC), The Lyric Opera of 

Chicago, Houston Grand Opera, The Cincinnati 

Ballet, Cleveland Ballet, Houston Ballet, 

and numerous productions of the Papermill 

Playhouse of New Jersey. 

mailto:jvankin%40williams.edu?subject=
http://johnleavey.com

